From: Nadine Gallant [mailto:nadinegallant01.ng@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 7:06 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Gas station in Borden Carlton

I live in Halifax and I come to the Island every couple weeks to visit family. I do not believe that Borden
Carlton needs another gas station. We have been going to the Shell for 15 years. It's are favorite place to stop on
the way into and off the Island. Supporting a local company is very important to us. It would be devastating to
lose these local companies we love so much!

Thank you!
The Barron family



